
April Prayer Letter                                             April 1, 2024

Dear Pastors and Praying Friends,

This past month Ramazan (Ramadan) started for Muslims across the world. 
Many participate in fasting during the day and then eating once the sun goes 
down. On top of this, many people try to do kind deeds and act better. It is 
interesting that this year both Easter and Ramazan coincide. It has given some 
opportunities to talk to people about the gospel and also about Ramazan. 
Many people ask us if we fast or break the fast and it has given us a chance to 
share with others more about Christianity. Pray as Ramazan will be ending 
in a few short days, that we will be able to have conversations with 
others about the gospel!      

 Pray for us as we continue to reach out to people in the community.  
We are desiring to get out different materials to people, including tracts and 
Bibles over the next several weeks. Pray that God will use this to see people 
come to Him.  

Pray as we have had some people reach out to us asking questions 
about the church and wanting to meet with us. Pray that these meetings 
will be used to open the hearts of these people to the gospel.  

Continue to pray as we prepare to come back to the States for a 
furlough. We will be returning at the end of May. Please pray for safety as 
we travel but also pray that we will be able to get all the paperwork and things 
needed before we leave.

Usually, in this spot we are inviting you to come to Turkey on a missions trip. 
Because of our unfortunate, visa issues we will not be able to host a trip this 
summer in Turkey. We hope to have the opportunity to host people on a trip in 
the future but we would like to recommend several other trips to you. Our 
missions board and friends host many trips all over the world. You can find 
more info about these trips by visiting https://visionmissions.org/trips/  

Yours to Turkey,

Brady and Sarah Van Winkle
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